LADIES AUXILIARY OF THE EAST PUBNICO FIRE DEPT.

P.O. Box 10

Lower East Pubnico NS BoW 2A0

2(902) 762-3044

June 14, 2022

Mrs. Kathy Bourque Councillor, District 7 Lower East Pubnico Nova Scotia B0W 2A0

Dear Kathy,

As our Councillor, we are writing this letter to you as a request for a donation towards the cost of putting an item on tickets to raise funds for our organization. We have a few projects that are needing updated.

We sincerely thank you for any assistance you can lend on this matter.

Regards,

Kathy Garron-Amirault

Secretary